FFC Program Information

Join us this school year for learning, exploration and fun! This free program is open to students in grades

Kindergarten-3rd.

Caruso Elementary School
Located at 81 Frances Place
Monday through Friday
2:30 PM to 4:00 PM
Students will receive forty-five
minutes of academic support
and forty-five minutes of an
enrichment club.

Tara Smith
FFC Coordinator
(732) 787-2007 x6000
tsmith@keansburg.k12.nj.us

Funded by The Department of Children & Families

Family Friendly Center (FFC) Registration Dates



Fall Registration

Thursday, August 16, 2018 5:00 PM-7:00 PM Caruso Cafeteria

Winter Registration

Wednesday, December 5, 2018 5:00 PM-7:00 PM Caruso Cafeteria

Spring Registration

Wednesday, March 13, 2019 5:00 PM-7:00 PM Caruso Cafeteria

Families may register in person or online using the link below!

FFC Application

https://goo.gl/forms/nGVSpM75kZeC4AA72

Link will not be available until the registration date and time.

FFC Registration Information

- Spots are limited to 20 students per grade level.
- Students need to register for each session. (ex. If a student is attending the Fall session they are not automatically enrolled for the Winter and Spring Sessions.)
- Students can choose the amount of days that they attend the program each session. Please only register for the days that your child will come as attendance is tracked.
- Third Grade Students will have the option to sign up for Chorus which will be on Mondays starting in October. Please note that students will not be able to attend both FFC and Chorus on Mondays.
- Students will receive a confirmation letter if they are accepted or a waitlist letter for each session.